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Message to Foreign Agricultural Workers in Israel

Dear Workers,

In these challenging times, the Ministry of Agriculture would like to reach out to you
express solidarity, and offer our support. The State of Israel is currently in a state of war,
and we are aware of the difficult emotions and concerns that undoubtedly accompany
you during this time. The Ministry of Agriculture wants to address you personally and
directly, assuring you that it will do everything it can to ease your stay and work in Israel

during these times, while ensuring your maximum personal security.

The steps the Ministry has taken in recent days in response to the situation include an
immediate extension of your work visas for a sixth year, with consideration for an
extension for a seventh year. Additionally, the Ministry has allocated a budget of
approximately 20 million Shekels for strengthening the situation of the workers,
including a monthly grant of 2,000 shekels for each foreign worker who continues to

work in the Gaza envelope until the end of the year.

Furthermore, the Ministry will deploy 430 new security shelters in agricultural areas
across the country, in addition to the existing 600 shelters in southern region. These
shelters will be placed in areas with concentrations of workers, such as dairy farms,
packaging houses and sorting facilities, with the aim of ensuring your safety while you
work.

We would like to express our great appreciation for your role in maintaining the
continuous functioning of the food supply chain during times of war, which provides
food security for all residents of the State of Israel.

With deep respect,

The Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development.
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